
STAFF LINE UP
One generation commends your works to another;...they celebrate your abundant goodness and joyfully sing of your righteousness.  Psalm 145:4a...7

We are excited to celebrate the 24-25 LCA Staff.  Fifteen staff return this year to share their time, talent, and
teaching with LCA students!  Thank you to all who prayed with us throughout the summer for our new staff
that joined our team this August.  We are truly blessed with amazing teachers and can’t wait to see all that God
will do in the upcoming school year!!
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Mrs. Ruiz: K-1 Class
Celebrating 3 years

Returning with us this year:

Mrs. Wulff: 2-4 Class
Celebrating 3 years

Mrs.  Martin: PreK - 3
Celebrating 4 years

Mrs. Snelson: k-8 Music
Celebrating 5 years

Mrs. Cleven: Office
Celebrating 5 years

Mrs. Beach:  K-8 Sub
Celebrating 5 years

Mrs. Hornor: 
                  PreK, Recess Sub
Celebrating 4 years

Mrs. Sargent: Office
Celebrating 2 years

Mrs. McKamey: 
                    Head of School
Celebrating 5 years

Mrs.  Duncan: 5-6 Class
Celebrating 5 years

Mrs.  Plotner: PreK Director
Celebrating 3 years

Mrs.  Foley: PreK 4
Celebrating 2 years

Mrs.  Higgins: Volunteer
Celebrating 5 years

Joining us, as answers to prayer:

Mrs. Ommen:  
7-8 Humanities

Mrs. Hill: 7-8 Math, Finance
Celebrating 3 years

Mrs. Bills:  
7-8 Science

Mrs. Gorski:  
2-4 Support 
2-4; 2-7 Recess 
7-8 Latin

Ms. Schmidt:  
K-1 Recess 
Office
PreK Sub
K-6 PE, Computer

Ms. Vina:  
K-1 Support 

Mrs. Brown:  
PreK-8 Sub

Mrs. Anderson:  
PreK 4 and 3

Ms. Asia: Recess Sub
Celebrating 2 years
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The new Inside Parents program for the 2024-2025 school year is scheduled to start the week of
September 23, 2024.  Laramie Christian Academy invites parents of first year students and all parents of
7-8 grade students indoors once per week to get a first hand look at all the amazing things their student
is experiencing each day.  We view parents as the primary educators of their children, per the Biblical
mandate in Ephesians 6:4 and Deuteronomy 4, and desire that all parents understand the treasure that
classical Christian education imparts.  By joining inside the classroom, parents can gain a first hand
understanding to all that is true, good, and beautiful about education at LCA

SEPT 2 -- No School -- Labor Day

SEPT 27 -- No School -- Staff Development
OCT 26 -- Last Day of Quarter 1

SEPT 13 -- Donuts with Dad 
SEPT 20 -- Muffins with Mom
SEPT 20-22 -- Christmas Crafting Day/s

Our new uniforms look amazing!  It’s clear that team LCA is rising to the occasion and has successfully
elevated our game.  Thank you to all for your feedback as we implemented the new policy and for your
cooperation in helping your LCA students get into their gear!  Here are some frequently asked questions
regarding our new uniform policy.

Can I wear a sweatshirt/hoodie/fleece of my choice outside?  No.  All sweatshirts, hoodies, and fleeces
are restricted to one of the five style options of navy blue color listed on our Uniforms Pictured guide. 

Can I wear a jacket of my choice outside?  Yes!  At this point there are no restrictions on jackets worn
for outdoor weather.  Jackets are distinct from sweatshirts/hoodies/and fleeces and may be warn as
needed for Laramie weather.  (Hoodies, sweatshirts, and fleeces are not considered jackets and may be
worn if they are one of the five navy colored options listed on our Uniforms Pictured guide.) 

Do skirts have to be pleated? No.  The main thing with skirts and shorts is that they are knee length,  
(with a 2 inch margin of growth -- measured when standing normally from the top of the knee cap) and
are one of the approved colors for skirts. 

Can skirts be longer than knee length? Yes, not a problem at all.

Can socks be long/tall? Yes.  At this point there are no restrictions on socks.

Can I wear colored slacks on Fridays? No.  On Fridays in addition to our three colored slack choices
(Black, Beige, Navy) we allow jeans of any color/style to be worn (remember no rips/tears/frays, and no
skin tight jeans) 

What about tops on Free Fridays? Free Fridays now include a Polo of any color choice.
Remember no logos, patterns, etc. 
 

For more details/specifics see our Uniform Guide Pictured and Policy or ask 
the office.  Thank you again to all for your cooperation with uniforms!! 

Willing to host a Christmas Crafting event? 

Volunteers needed to host crafting events for our annual
Christmas Bazaar.  Hosts pick Friday, Saturday, or Sunday
(Sept 20-22, Oct 4-6, Oct 19-20, Nov 1-3, or Nov 15-16.) and
the time.  

Use your space our ours.  

Message the office to sign up and get crafty with LCA
friends and family. 


